
Please return one per guest to Sheila Jerdan . Please be legible, 

thorough > and have them in to Sheila no later than one week after 

the coffee hour took place . 
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DATE OF COFFEE 8 - 1 - 74 LOCATION ----=--=---'-------- •-

GUEST NAME  PHONE i'·HJivfBER .   

ADDRESS WARD 18 PRECINCT _ __._ ______ _ 
LITTLE CI1Y HALL Mattapan 

SALUTATIO  

NOTES FOR TEXT OF LETTER. IT IS VERY IMPORTANT TtIAT YOU PROVIDE 

• 



OFFICE OF TFIE MAYOR 

Mattapan, Mass. 02126 

August 27, 1974 

Just a short note to thank gou for taking 
the time out to join me for the recent meeting at Jean Harr i ngton's 
home. Both the company and the conversation were enjoyable and I 
found it to be worthwhile, as I hope you did. 

I can certainly understand your desire to see 
the twins assigned to the same school . Although I have no authority 
over the School Department, I will do everything that I can to see 
that they are. Doby Flowers of the Mattapan Little City Hall is 
bringing it to the attention of my Deputy Mayor who is working 
with the School Department in an effort to properly provide for the 
safety of t he children. 

So thanks again for coming and please don't 
hesitate to contact me if any pro blems develop . 

Best f'lishes. 

KHW/r mb 

Sinceroly, 

Kevin H. r-lhi te 
Mayor 




